
 
November 23, 2020 
 
Dear Friend, 
 
With utmost concern for the health and safety of our community, Homes for 
Autism has decided to forego hosting our formal fundraising event this year, 
which would have been our 24th Annual Ring of Hope Dinner. In lieu of a 
large gathering, we are issuing this year-end appeal letter, in the hope that 
you will consider making a donation at this time. All dollars will go to 
supporting our mission, rather than the costs of planning such an event. 
 
Autism continues to rise at an alarming rate. The need to provide housing 
for adults with autism throughout Michigan has increased significantly. 
Specialized, publicly-funded housing for adults with autism has all but 
disappeared. We have not dealt with the current demand, which is certain to 
continue to rise. 
 
Homes for Autism was formed to address the housing problem for adults 
with autism.  We continue to challenge this problem “head-on,” and explore 
creative ways to help parents obtain independent living solutions for their 
adult children with autism. 
  
We need your help! Your financial support will enable Homes for Autism to 
continue to provide the resources necessary to be “the brightest hope for 
people with autism.”  We hope you will endorse our efforts and become a part 
of our commitment by making a contribution to Homes for Autism. A 
remittance envelope has been included to offer your donation.   
 
As 2020 comes to a close, we are deeply grateful for your understanding, 
generosity and support during these uncertain times. We wish you and yours 
hope and safety in the months ahead. Have an enjoyable season and a happy  
New Year! 

 
                                      Bill Schramm, President                                                       
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